
 

 

1st September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As you will be aware, First Holy Communion has been scheduled to take place on Saturday 12th 

September in St. Therese Church, Somerton Road. The parish are now in a position to confirm that, 

due to Diocesan regulations in relation to Covid 19, we will have three separate ceremonies for First 

Communion. The ceremonies have been scheduled for 10.00am, 11.30am and 1.00pm. In compliance 

with diocesan regulations, each child can only be accompanied by two family members. A text 

message detailing the ceremony time for your child will be issued shortly from the school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S McTaggart 

Principal 


